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LARA WEISIGER

From: Susie Hufstader <susie@bikeeastbay.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 11:59 AM
To: Trish Spencer; Marilyn Ezzy Ashcraft; Jim Oddie; Frank Matarrese; Malia Vella; City Clerk
Cc: Lucy Gigli; Cyndy Johnsen; Brian McGuire; Denyse; Dave Campbell; Rochelle Wheeler
Subject: Letter on Alameda Landing from Bike Walk Alameda, Bike East Bay, and Walk Oakland 

Bike Oakland
Attachments: Alameda Landing Letter_BEB_BWA_WOBO.pdf

Dear Mayor and Councilmembers, 
 
Attached and below, please find a letter from Bike Walk Alameda, Bike East Bay, and Walk Oakland Bike 
Oakland on the Alameda Landing development. Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
Best, 
 
 
Susie Hufstader 
Community Organizer 
Bike East Bay 
 
Office: 466 Water Street, Jack London Square, Oakland 
Mail: PO Box 1736, Oakland, CA 94604 
(510) 845-7433 ext. 1009 
 
July 18, 2017 
 

Mayor Trish Herrera Spencer 
Vice Mayor Malia Vella  
Councilmember Marilyn Ezzy Ashcraft 
Councilmember Frank Matarrese 
Councilmember Jim Oddie 
 
Re: Bicycle and Pedestrian Access to Alameda Landing Waterfront 
 
Dear Mayor and Councilmembers 
 
Bike Walk Alameda, Bike East Bay, and Walk Oakland Bike Oakland have reviewed the Bayport Alameda 
Landing Master Plan and amendments. We are writing to underscore our priority for a bicycle and pedestrian 
bridge over the Oakland Estuary as the preferred solution to bike-ped access between West Alameda and 
Jack London Square in Oakland. 
 
Throughout the planning process for the Alameda Landing project, Catellus Development Company has done 
excellent work to provide bicycle facilities throughout the development and to work toward a comprehensive 
set of near- and long-term opportunities for non-motorized transportation for the development and all of 
Alameda. 
 
As advocates for better bicycling and walking, we appreciate the work done to plan bike lanes and a water 
shuttle, and we also ask the City of Alameda to continue to pursue the final goal of a bicycle and pedestrian 
bridge between Oakland and West Alameda. Alameda Landing has the most promising alignments for the 
bicycle and pedestrian bridge, as identified by City staff. It is critical that as plans move forward, those key 
bridge alignments are preserved. 
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Bike lanes, lockers, and shuttles are all good, but nothing will be as impactful for people biking and walking as 
a bicycle and pedestrian bridge that will enable thousands of car-free trips a day. A bridge will not only solve a 
critical gap issue for bicyclists and pedestrians, but also make a real impact towards relieving traffic congestion 
in the Posey and Webster tunnels. And, the added amenity and attraction of a beautiful bridge will be 
transformative for both Alameda and Oakland, creating an unmeasurably great value for the community at 
Alameda Landing and beyond. 
 
While we understand that a third tunnel for transit and bicycle access is an attractive possibility for increased 
capacity across the Estuary, a tunnel does not provide a facility that will significantly improve access for people 
biking and walking, nor does it enhance both West Alameda and the Jack London neighborhood with an 
attractive, convenient way to cross the Estuary. We ask that the City keep a bicycle and pedestrian bridge as a 
top priority for long-term access between Alameda and Oakland. 
 
Thank you for your hard work and consideration. 
 
Cordially yours, 
 
Lucy Gigli     Susie Hufstader    Chris Hwang 
President    Community Organizer      Board President 
Bike Walk Alameda   Bike East Bay     Walk Oakland Bike Oakland 
Lucy@BikeWalkAlameda.org  Susie@BikeEastBay.org   Chris@WOBO.org  
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